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The existing dispatch building will remain functional while
the new facility is being built on the current What-Comm
site, at Alabama and Iron Streets. When the new facility is
complete and fully operational, the existing building, which
has reached the end of its useful life, will be demolished.
Landscaping, design, and neighborhood character are being
considered with this project. The project also includes a 1%
for the Arts component.
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